
Release of the Results of Tuition Fees Exemption 
For Second Term (Fall Semester) of AY2018 [Notification] 
 

This is to notify that the results of tuition fees exemption 
for the second term of AY2018 will be released on Monday, 
December 10.  

 
Please show your student ID to confirm the result at 

student support section of respective Academic Service 
Office after this date. 

 
Tuition payments of those who get results of Partial 

exemption or Non-exemption will be made on Thursday, 
December 27 by bank transfer. Those who haven’t 
registered bank transfer payments shall pay tuitions by 
using an attached transfer slip by the end of December. 
Payment for those who are approved of Tuition Deferment 
shall be made with transfer slip by the end of February.  

Please come and confirm the result as soon as possible.   
 
 

December 7th, 2018 

Division of Student Welfare,  

Department of Student Affairs  


